Mallott Travels to

Wash. on Business

RurAL CAP Executive Direc-
tor Byron Mallott has traveled to
Washington D.C., New York City
and Memphis, Tennessee.

He spent two days in Washing-
ton meeting with congressional
and federal officials concerning
RurAL CAP programs, and then
flew to New York with AFN
Deputy Director Al Ketzler to

meet with Ford Foundation of-
ficials and other agencies to dis-
cuss AFN programs and activities.

From New York, Mallott and
Ketzler flew to Memphis to at-
tend the annual convention of
the National Association for
Community Development. They
expect to return 59 Anchorage on
April 15th.



